
President’s Report for April 2021 
 

 
 

1) Joey Randazzo (the videographer who has worked with HGMC in the past) and Daniel Snyder 
(a student referred to us by Paul Foltz) have agreed to work with us to help produce our June 
streaming concert.  A meeting with Joey, Daniel and the Production Committee is scheduled 
for Thursday, April 22. 

2) I have left a message for Tavia at the Unitarian Church, inquiring about the use of the 
sanctuary for the upcoming in person rehearsals as well as the actual performance. 

3) Steve, Joseph and I attended a GALA webinar entitled “Back to the Future.”  Details will be 
shared during the meeting. 


